
This bill almost exclusively damages producers and their efforts to continue to produce food for our 

population in a sustainable way. Agriculture is a highly temporal business and therefore requires a 

flexibility that this bill prohibits. By further hampering the producers the food line become strained and 

by consequence the resources that the producers are trying to preserve. It would also be prescient to 

acknowledge that a large number of producers in Oregon are small net carbon neutral operations, many 

of which are lead by female primary producers fighting for their place to build a better world. This bill 

does not uplift or assist them in any way. Thank you for your time. 


